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Christmas Party 

Happy Holidays! 
 
 

The location of the Christmas Party has been 
changed.   
 
We will now be having our party at Joey’s Surf and 
Turf in Devine (201 W. Hondo).  Joey’s has great 
food and is a great place to hang out.   
 
The event will be BYOB so bring a cooler of your 
favorite beverage.   
 
We had a great reunion weekend and we look 
forward to seeing everyone at the Christmas 
Party.  We will do our best to provide pictures, etc 
and post to our Facebook and Class of ’89 web 
page. 
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Alumni Spotlight 

We Want To Hear From You 
 

 

We would like to begin to share Alumni 
happenings with our fellow classmates.  
 
The idea is to have a section that we can use to let 
everyone know what you are up to or what fun 
and exciting things you have going on in your life.  
This can be from sharing good news, career news, 
baby pictures, family pictures, your hobbies, 
vacations, etc.   
 
If you have any comments or suggestions we 
invite you to visit our chat room on our site, our 
Facebook page, or send an email to our site at 
reunion@devine89.com. 
 
See our first “Alumni Spotlight” on page 2. 

 

mailto:reunion@devine89.com
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Holly Graham 

UIL All Century Team 
The Class of ’89 would like to congratulate its own Holly Graham (Watts).  Holly was selected to the 
University Interscholastic League (UIL) All-Century Third Team in Volleyball.  This is a great honor and we 
are very proud Holly.  While a member of the Arabian Volleyball Team, she and her teammates earned 
two back-to-back State Volleyball Titles for Devine.   
 
After graduation Holly went on to play for The University of Texas Lady Longhorns where she earned MVP 
as a senior; as well as, being an All Southwest Conference pick, an All Southwest Tournament selection, 
and was named to the All-South Region Team in her final year.  During her final year she also played 
basketball for the Lady Longhorns.  Holly graduated from The University of Texas in 1994.   

During her coaching career she was invited to assist with the US National Team, coached at The 
University of Texas at Arlington and was Associate Head Coach at the University of Arkansas.  Currently 
Holly is the Associate Head Coach at Florida State University.  As of 12/09 the Seminoles are ranked #12 
in the country and will be competing in the third round of the NCAA tournament for the first time.   
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Helpful Information 

Let us know how we can help 

 

Websites: 

www.devine89.com 
 

Email: 

reunion@devine89.com 

http://www.infoprint.com/
mailto:reunion@devine89.com

